From: Excess Disposal

To: Weldon T Burton
Subject: FW: Transfer Station Rate Increase

Date: Wednesday, February 28, 2018 2:37:25 PM

From: Sam Castro [mailto:scastro@pendoreille.org]

Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2018 12:34 PM

To: excessdisposal@gmail.com

Cc: Steve Kiss <skiss@pendoreille.org>; Amanda Griesemer <AGriesemer@pendoreille.org>; Rhonda
Cary <rcary@pendoreille.org>

Subject: Transfer Station Rate Increase

Lindsay,

I met with the Board today. The increase has been approved by Resolution previously and still
stands. The increase is scheduled to go into effect April 1, 2018.

Respectfully,

Sam Castro

Public Works Director
Pend Oreille County
(509) 447-4513

Fax: (509) 447-5890




